
From: Pepper, James [James.Pepper@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 11:21 AM 

To: Sullivan, Allan 

CC: Cohen, Hal 

Subject: Re: I added the CDD requirements and a reference to Section 212 (5) 

 

 

Sounds good - I'll be here 

 

James Pepper 

Director of Intergovernmental Affairs 

802-279-1086 (c) 

802-828-6403 (o) 

 

On Sep 14, 2016, at 11:20 AM, Sullivan, Allan <Allan.Sullivan@vermont.gov> wrote: 

Leslie and I want to get a couple minutes of your time before this is launched. We will 
reach out to you by phone in a few. 
  

Allan J. Sullivan 
General Counsel 
AHS State of Vermont 
Office 802.241.0433 
Cell 646.660.4503 
  

From: Pepper, James  
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 11:10 AM 
To: Sullivan, Allan <Allan.Sullivan@vermont.gov>; Cohen, Hal 
<Hal.Cohen@vermont.gov>; Wisdom, Leslie <Leslie.Wisdom@vermont.gov>; Benedict, 
Jennifer <Jennifer.Benedict@vermont.gov>; Murphy, Reeva 
<Reeva.Murphy@vermont.gov>; Schatz, Ken <Ken.Schatz@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: I added the CDD requirements and a reference to Section 212 (5) 

  
I appreciate everyone’s prompt input. I’ve attached the final draft that Rebecca will be 
sending out at noon today. Please take a look for any factual issues that might cause you 
problems. Feel free to call me if that is easier: 802-279-1086.  
  

From: Sullivan, Allan  
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 3:39 PM 
To: Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov>; London, Sarah 
<Sarah.London@vermont.gov>; Cohen, Hal <Hal.Cohen@vermont.gov>; Wisdom, Leslie 
<Leslie.Wisdom@vermont.gov>; Benedict, Jennifer <Jennifer.Benedict@vermont.gov>; 
Murphy, Reeva <Reeva.Murphy@vermont.gov>; Schatz, Ken 
<Ken.Schatz@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: I added the CDD requirements and a reference to Section 212 (5) 

  
Pepper, the Secretary has asked me to send the within proposed revised version.  The 
revisions are supported by comments and redlines in the second document attached. 
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Allan J. Sullivan 
General Counsel 
AHS State of Vermont 
Office 802.241.0433 
Cell 646.660.4503 
  

From: Sullivan, Allan  
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 12:30 PM 
To: Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov>; London, Sarah 
<Sarah.London@vermont.gov>; Cohen, Hal <Hal.Cohen@vermont.gov>; Wisdom, Leslie 
<Leslie.Wisdom@vermont.gov>; Benedict, Jennifer <Jennifer.Benedict@vermont.gov>; 
Murphy, Reeva <Reeva.Murphy@vermont.gov>; Schatz, Ken 
<Ken.Schatz@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: I added the CDD requirements and a reference to Section 212 (5) 

  
Thank you.  Per our call with you and Secretary Cohen, Leslie and I are working on a 
suggested revision to mitigate the potential implication of the second to last 
paragraph  (and to provide assurance to those regions that have, appropriately, begun 
their preK programs).  We will redline and comment for ease of reference and 
discussion and revert this afternoon. 
  

Allan J. Sullivan 
General Counsel 
AHS State of Vermont 
Office 802.241.0433 
Cell 646.660.4503 
  

From: Pepper, James  
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 11:17 AM 
To: London, Sarah <Sarah.London@vermont.gov>; Sullivan, Allan 
<Allan.Sullivan@vermont.gov>; Cohen, Hal <Hal.Cohen@vermont.gov>; Wisdom, Leslie 
<Leslie.Wisdom@vermont.gov>; Benedict, Jennifer <Jennifer.Benedict@vermont.gov>; 
Murphy, Reeva <Reeva.Murphy@vermont.gov>; Schatz, Ken 
<Ken.Schatz@vermont.gov> 
Subject: FW: I added the CDD requirements and a reference to Section 212 (5) 

  
All – Here is the draft memo that AoE intends to send out to superintendents today or 
tomorrow. Please let me know if you have any comments.  
  
Thanks! 
  
From: Holcombe, Rebecca  
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 11:03 AM 
To: Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: I added the CDD requirements and a reference to Section 212 (5) 

  

Exec priv 
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This work? 


